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17 January 2023 at 11:21
To: consultations@canterbury.gov.uk

Hello,

It has been brought to my attention that there is a large building development planned for the Brooklands Farm site on
South Street, Whitstable. | realise that | have narrowly missed the closing date of the consultation on this, but I'm hoping
that you will still be able to take my views into account.

The number of houses in Whitstable has increased massively in recent years, with housing estates being built on many
formerly green areas. This is significantly changing the nature of the area, turning it from a quiet town into a sprawling
residential area. The number of schools, medical facilities and other amenities have not increased in line with the number
of houses, and the water and sewage system cannot support the demands now being placed on it, with leaks and
discharges into the sea occurring on a regular basis. Furthermore, green space is vital to the mental health and wellbeing
of the population. For all these reasons, | believe that the proposed estate on Brooklands Farm should not be permitted to
go ahead.

Best wishes,

Sam Hartburn
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